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30 September 2024 
 
 
John Luke 
fyi-request-28558-9a8930c1@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
  
Dear John Luke 
 
Official information request for new Education New Zealand Board 
appointment  
 
I refer to your official information request received on 30 September 
2024 for the following: 
 
   

May I ask how you called for public nomination and on 
what platform you have call for public nominations e.g. 
govt.jobs website. A copy of your ad as well.  Also, how 
many applications you have received from the public and 
how many you have received from other nominating 
agencies such as TPK or Ministry of women etc for your 
role. How many you have shortlisted and how many you 
have interviewed. Also, can I request to view the 
appointment letter if there is one sent to the appointee. I 
am happy for you to remove all the personal information. 

 
We have transferred your request to the Ministry of Education, as the 
information to which your request relates is not held by us but is 
believed to be more closely connected with the functions of the Ministry 
of Education 
 
The Ministry of Education manage the process of appointments to 
several Crown entities, including Education New Zealand, statutory 
boards and advisory groups on behalf of the responsible Ministers. 
 
In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official 
Information Act to transfer your request.  
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You will hear further from the Ministry of Education concerning your 
request. Their contact email address for requests is 
info@education.govt.nz.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Di Solomon  
General Manager 
Government Relations  
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